
 
 
ASPD Guideline Development Group Meeting 
 
 
Date and Time:   Friday 10 October 2008 
                              
 
Minutes:  

 
Place: 

 
The Royal College of Psychiatrists’ Research and Training Unit 
Standon House 
21 Mansell Street 
London  
E1 8AA 
 

 
Present: 

 
GDG members 
 
Conor Duggan (Chair) 
Gwen Adshead (GA) 
Jeremy Coid (JC) 
Neil Connelly (NC) 
Brian Ferguson (BF) 
Tony Maden (TM) 
Eddie Kane (EK) 
 

 
Experts: 
 

 
None 
 

 
NCCMH Staff: 
 

 
Steve Pilling (SP) 
Nick Meader (NM) 
Maria Rizzo (MR) 
Catherine Pettinari (CP) 
Matthew Dyer (MD) 
Esther Flanagan (EF) 
Katherine Leggett (KL) 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

Notes: 
 
1. The chair welcomed the group to the 15th meeting of this GDG. Apologies were 

received from Nat Wright, Peter Fonagy, James McGuire and Carol Rooney. 
 
2. The chair asked all GDG members to declare any new relevant conflicts of 

interest.  
 

CD and BF both declared a non-personal pecuniary interest 
 

GA, JC, NC, BF, TM, EK, SP, NM, MR, CP, MD, EF, KL all declared that they 
knew of no new personal specific, personal non-specific, non-personal specific or 
non-personal non-specific interest in the development of this guideline.  

 
3. Business matters:  The minutes of the last meeting of this group were agreed as a 

true and accurate account of the meeting. There were no matters arising. 
 
4. SP outlined the general feedback of the stakeholder comments and described 

how the group would approach the main issues. 
 
5. The GDG reviewed and discussed the comments relating to assessment of risk.  

The chapter was edited as per the GDG discussion. 
 
6. The GDG reviewed and discussed the comments relating to Dangerous People 

with Severe Personality Disorder.  The section was edited as per the GDG 
discussion. 

 
7. The GDG reviewed and discussed the comments relating to terms used in the 

NICE guidance.  These terms were edited as per the GDG discussion. 
 
8. The GDG reviewed and discussed the comments relating to the PCL-R and HCR-

20.  These relevant sections were edited as per the GDG discussion. 
 
9. The GDG reviewed and discussed the addition of Therapeutic Communities to 

NICE research recommendations.  The research recommendations were edited 
as per the GDG discussion. 

 
10. The GDG reviewed and discussed the addition of Pharmacological Outcomes to 

NICE research recommendations.  The research recommendations were edited 
as per the GDG discussion. 

 
11. SP announced that there will be a combined ASPD and BPD press briefing early 

next year, and that some GDG members will need to be on the panel.  
 


